


 

Office of the Lieutenant Governor 

Utah State Capitol Complex 

P.O. Box 142325 

Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-2325 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This is to inform you that Spanish Fork City has reviewed the Bowdy Smith Annexation 

and verifies that all requirements of the city have been met. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me using the information provided 

below. 

 

Sincerely, 

mailto:kbrenneman@spanishfork.org











